
 

 

 
23 September 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
Primary 3 Term 4 Level Matters 

 

Welcome back! We hope that your child has a good break over the September holidays. We have now come 

to the final term of the year. Here is an update of the activities in Term 4. 

 

Grow Well SG 
 
Helping to create a supportive home, school and community environment for where healthy habits grow, one 

small step at a time through family bonds and friendship. Click here to find out more. 

 
Supporting Your Child During the Exam Season 
 
With the examinations approaching, it is natural for children to feel some stress. This Parent Kit shares tips 

on how you can recognise signs of stress in your child, as well as ways you can support and encourage them 

during this period. We hope you will find it helpful. 

 
Hi-Rise Programme – Learning Journey to the Science Centre 
 
HI-RISE stands for Holistic Integrated Real-World Inquiry & Synergistic Experience. 
 
For this term, the overarching theme for P3 HI-RISE is Diversity in Science. The students will be visiting the 
Science Centre for their learning journey. More details will be shared by their form teachers via Parents 
Gateway closer to the date. 
 
Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) 

A PTM for selected parents will be held on 24 September 2025 (Wednesday). Only the invited parents are 
requested to attend, allowing us to better address the specific needs of these students. It will be a normal 
school day for Primary 1–5 students, following the usual curriculum hours. 

Further details have been shared with the selected parents. Should you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact your child’s form or subject teacher. 

 

Promotion from Primary 3 to Primary 4 

At the end of Primary 3, our 8 classes of students will be promoted en-bloc to their mixed-ability Primary 4 
classes in 2026 except for students selected for the Gifted Education Programme (GEP).  

 

https://www.healthhub.sg/programmes/parent-hub/grow-well-sg?utm_source=content-partners&utm_medium=referral&utm_campaign=fy24-gwsg&utm_content=moh
https://www.moe.gov.sg/-/media/files/parent-kit/parent-kit---supporting-your-child-during-the-exam-season.pdf


 

 

 

Gifted Education Programme (GEP) Selection Exercise 

Please note that the Selection Exercise will be held on 14 & 15 October 2025 (Tuesday & Wednesday) during 
the PSLE Marking days. Further details will be shared with parents of the selected students nearing the dates. 

 

Thank you for your invaluable support and feedback given throughout the year.  

 

 
 
Warmest regards, 
Norrehan Mohd Jabbar (Mdm) 

Assistant Year Head (Middle Primary) 


